Sainsbury’s – Active Kids Vouchers
Tesco – New Scheme
The club is collecting Sainsbury’s vouchers and may participate in the revamped 

Tesco scheme for which details have not yet been announced.

 In both cases the hope is to obtain further equipment for the club.

Many vouchers are needed. So however small the number you can 

donate to the club, it would be much appreciated.

Please bring the vouchers to the clubhouse, if possible.

The Sainsbury’s scheme started 30 January.

The Tesco scheme is anticipated to start during March.

Thanks in anticipation of your support.
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